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March 30, 2020 
 
 
Dear Westmount Families, 
  
I hope you and your family are keeping well.  
  
Throughout the week, Advisor teachers will be reaching out to students via email, The 
HUB or by phone to seek information about access to technology and digital tools 
should school closures continue beyond April 5th.  Specifically, we are polling students 
regarding their access to digital learning devices in potential preparation to complete 
distance learning.   
  
Please ask students to check their emails and their course HUBs daily and take a 
moment and respond directly to their Advisor teacher by email or by phone should the 
teacher call.  This will be important as we build plans to move forward with our learning 
together. Once the information has been collected and a longer-term plan for learning is 
in place, additional information will follow. It is important to let us know of your 
capabilities for learning from home. If lack of access to technology presents a barrier, 
we would like to know so that we may help.  
  
Thank you for your understanding and continued support.   Please take care and be 
safe.  
 
 
Geeta Malhotra 
Principal 
Westmount Secondary School 
 


